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March 16, 2021


Chairman Hilderbrand and Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee Members:


Honorable Senators:


I am writing to encourage your support of SB 212.  It is in the interest of the health of 
Kansans to specifically list the vaccinations required and limit the schedule to prevent 
unvetted additions to this list of vaccines, which is what this bill does.  


I have grave concerns in general about the efficacy of vaccines, the exponential 
increase of requirements for vaccinations, and specifically the illogical and 
unconscionable push to administer the covid vaccines, which have been rushed 
unwisely through the testing process.


We have recently and poignantly seen and suffered under far too many singlehanded 
health decisions.  This is a necessary check to the power of the Kansas Health 
Department.  SB 212 is an urgent safeguard that we need in place.  Thank you for your 
service to the people of Kansas.  We ask daily for God to give you wisdom to carry out 
your work.


Sincerely,

Abby Swygard

Olathe, KS


